
 

 RE: GMLRH-21  1 (1) 
    
    
 April 1, 2003   
 
 
Attention: Dennis Ward 
 
Reply to comments dated March 25, 2003 
 

1) Please see updated file “2 Declarations.pdf” 
2) The PWB Back photo has been lightened via software and is included in the 

updated internal photos. 
3) The User Guide that was submitted for this product is also used for an 

associated product – GMLRH-14.  The SAR values you refer to in this 
question are the values for the dual band product.  GMLRH-21 is a single-
band variant, and has it’s own SAR values listed in the UG.  See the 
attached, updated UG excerpt which will be in the final version of the UG. 

4) See updated report. 
5) See updated report. 
6) See updated report.  Note that we have used 1% of the emission bandwidth 
for measurements within 1 MHz of the bandedge.  (incorrect, 1%=400Hz not 300) 

7) See updated report. 
8) See updated report. 


